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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Sunday, September 7, 2014 8:53 AM

To: Robert Livingston

Subject: Re: Letter (UNCLASSIFIED)

Thanks General. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

> On Sep 5, 2014, at 2:40 PM, "Robert Livingston" <blivingston@gregoryelectric.com> wrote: 

>  

> Governor 

>  

> You along with the Congressional Delegation will be receiving this letter officially later today. 

>  

> The letter outlines steps we are taking in all 54 National Guards to help National Guard Bureau avoid an Anti-

Deficiency Act Violation based on a National shortfall of about $70 M on the Army National Guard side.  We are all 

concerned about why we are finding out about the shortage during the last month of the year but we are working as a 

team to solve the issue.  South Carolina, as well as most of the states, has managed its budget appropriately.  This 

reprogramming is causing us to move drills to the end of the month or early next month.  There will be some impact to 

the Soldiers but we will make it as minimal as possible.  This action should not affect our readiness. 

>  

> If you have any questions, please let me know. 

>  

> V/R 

>  

> Bob 

>  

> Robert Livingston 

> MG, SCNG 

> TAG-SC 

> blivingston@gregoryelectric.com 

>  

> From: <Bulwinkle>, Joseph Bulwinkle <joseph.b.bulwinkle.mil@mail.mil<mailto:joseph.b.bulwinkle.mil@mail.mil>> 

> Date: Friday, September 5, 2014 at 11:13 AM 

> To: Robert Livingston <blivingston@gregoryelectric.com<mailto:blivingston@gregoryelectric.com>> 

> Subject: Letter (UNCLASSIFIED) 

>  

> Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 

> Caveats: NONE 

>  

> Sir, Attached is the letter you requested for CODEL. Please read and make corrections if needed. 

>  

> Thanks 

>  

>  

>  

>  



2

>  

> MAJ Joseph Bulwinkle 

>  

> Executive Officer to the TAG 

>  

> South Carolina, JFHQ 

>  

> Office: (803) 299-2965 

>  

> Cell: (803) 667-2110 

>  

>  

>  

> Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 

> Caveats: NONE 

>  

> <Codel Letter Regarding NGB Budget Deficit.docx> 


